
 

 
2 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: School Production 2024 Sister Act! 

You are warmly invited to this year’s school production, ‘Sister Act!’.   

Over one hundred students are involved in the show across the age range of the school and 
as usual we expect to put on a show to rival West End versions, with specialist set, costume, 
sound and lighting equipment.  There are three performances available:  

Wednesday 28 February 2024 at 7.30pm 

Thursday 29 February 2024  at 7.30pm 

Friday 1 March 2024    at 7.30pm 

Tickets are priced at £12 for adults and £8 for students. 
 
This year, we are selling tickets online - www.ticketsource.co.uk/vyners from  
Monday 5 February 2024 at 8am..  Tickets are available strictly on a ‘first come, first served 
basis’.  You may select specific seats via the website – just like for any other West End 
show!  Please note that a transaction fee is chargeable to cover processing and banking 
charges. 

The online box office closes at 12.30pm prompt on the day of each performance.  After this, 
the school will print out any remaining tickets for sale on the night.  We cannot guarantee of 
course that there will be seats available, and we strongly recommend that you book early to 
avoid disappointment! 

The website enables you to make a donation to help fund future school productions.  The 
school are currently raising money to help fund the costume hire.  All donations would be very 
gratefully received.  If you are a UK taxpayer, please do not forget to gift aid your donation – 
it adds 25% to the value. 

Those of you who have been to a Vyners production before will agree how very talented our 
students are.  Please support your child/friend/school by attending this fantastic performance 
and see for yourself the amazing work that the students create.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Moore 
Head of Drama  

 

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/vyners

